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Hi Everyone, 

Welcome back to the 9th edition of the library newsletter.  Hope you are all doing well and looking 

forward to the festive season. 

 

 

 

Book Buzz 
 

Book buzz is an exciting book scheme that the Y7 students get to be involved in. 17 books are picked 

by authors, librarians, teachers and book specialists. The books they pick are aimed at Y7 and Y8 

students. Every Y7 student has been part of Bookbuzz this term. They have had chance to listen to 

the authors talk about their books and view all 17 books before picking the book they would like to 

order for FREE.  

 

There was a great selection of books, the Y7 students had so much fun picking which book they 

would like and where very happy to receive the book when it arrived.  

 

We established that this year’s Y7 are big horror fans, as the top picks where Crater lake and City of 

Ghosts.  

 

 

 

 



Christmas in the Library 
 

The literacy tree is now wintery, 

with a smiley snowman and a 

cute little robin. 

 

Come in and read the wishes on 

the baubles and see the glittery 

snowflakes. We also have a 

wreath made out of hands our Y7 

students have made. 
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A big thankyou to Mrs Daughtry 

for making this amazing 

Christmas tree out of books.  

 

Christmas Returns – If you are 

returning a book between now 

and Christmas place you book in 

a present on our snowy sledge. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come on in and see the library at Christmas, read the wishes that have been made and 

explore the books we have to offer. We have a selection of Christmas/wintery books 

perfect for this time of year.  

 



Young Adult 

Section 

The young adult section in the library is a section for 

Y10 and Y11 students only. This section has just had a 

great selection of new books added to it. Come in and 

take a look at what is on offer for you to read. We have 

a mixture of books including Hunger games, Twilight, 

Jenny Han - To all the boys I loved before, Holly Bourne, 

John Green Fault in Our Stars and many more.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Graphic Novel  
 

If you are a graphic novel fan come and see what the library has to offer, we keep adding to 

this section and now getting a good variety of novels. We have DC, Marvel, Star wars, 

Manga, Amulet, Alex Rider and more. We even have the very first Roald Dahl graphic novel 

Witches.  

 

 

 



Reminders 

 

 

First News 

Remember the library has a newspaper delivered every Friday called First News come and 

have a look through find out what is happening in the world. 

 

Book Club  

A book club for Y7 students, will be starting after half term. The club will run once every 2 weeks in 

the library after school on a Thursday 2.30-3.15pm. We will read a book together, discuss the book 

and do different activities based on the book we are reading. The first book we are going to read is 

Boy at the Back of the Class.  If this is something you would be interested in let Mrs Fazackerley 

know. 

Library Opening Times 

You can visit the library on your allocated day below. It is open before school, lunch and 

after school.  NEW day for Y7 Students, Y7 can now come in the library on a Thursday after 

school only. 

 Monday – Year 7 

 Tuesday – Year 8 

 Wednesday – Year 9 

 Thursday – Year 10 - 8-8.45am and Lunch. Y7 2.30 – 3.45 

 Friday – Year 11 

 

 

Hope to see you all soon 

Take care and stay safe. 

Mrs Fazackerley  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


